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June 12, 2017 
 File Ref: PRC 3120,  
 PRC 3242,  
 PRC 421 
 

Venoco, LLC C/O 
Jason Hutt 
Partner 
Bracewell LLP 
2001 M Street NW, Suite 900  

Washington, D.C. 20036-3310 
 

RE: Extension of the Reimbursement Agreement for Temporary Services  
 

Dear Mr. Hutt: 
 
 Pursuant to Paragraph 5.2(a) of the Reimbursement Agreement for Temporary 
Services (“Agreement”), the Agreement will end June 30, 2017, unless the parties 
agree, in writing, to an extension.  It is Commission staff’s desire to extend the term of 
the Agreement by one month to end July 30, 2017, to allow for the final review and 
selection of a qualified contractor.  
 

Attached please find a Standard Agreement form STD 213(a) to modify the term 
of the Agreement by adding one month at the agreed upon reimbursement amount (as 
defined in paragraph 4.2(a)). If Venoco, LLC is in agreement with the proposed 
extension please execute four (4) copies of the Amendment (we need 4 wet signatures 
returned to the Commission offices) and return them to the State Lands Commission, 
care of Seth Blackmon. 
 
 If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call.  You can reach me at 
(916) 574-0393 or by email at seth.blackmon@slc.ca.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
 

Seth Blackmon 
      Senior Staff Counsel 

 

JENNIFER LUCCHESI, Executive Officer 
(916) 574-1800      Fax (916) 574-1810 

California Relay Service TDD Phone 1-800-735-2929 

from Voice Phone 1-800-735-2922 
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